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Comment Submitted:

We all are happy to do our part to find renewable energy sources, but at what expense? By closing the Jean, NV area to any and
all future uses seems rather shortsighted since this area is used quite frequently by many many people. There is an abundance of
land available that hasn't had one foot set on it for years and probably never will that would serve as a much better location for this
type of project. If this project is accepted, at the very minimum, please open an equivalent size area for other uses that are close to
the city so that we may all be able to use the land we are entitled to use. Thanks.


